
 

 
Dear Judie, 
 
I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for your unwavering commitment to AP 
students and the AP Advocates Program. You have made vital contributions to the program 
to expand opportunities for students and we are endlessly grateful.  
 
Throughout your years as a State Advocate Lead, you and your students have participated 
in AP Day on the Hill events, testified in support of AP funding or credit policies, written, or 
called legislators, penned op-eds, or spoken with reporters to support the AP Program. You 
have supported advocates throughout your state and beyond. We are thankful for the 
significant contributions you have made to AP students throughout the nation and 
therefore, moving forward we would like to formally recognize you as an AP Advocates 
Program National Advocate Lead. 
 
We are honored to have you as a leader among the AP Advocate community. 
 
Thank you for everything you do for AP students. 
 
Julie Harris-Lawrence  
Jocelyn Henssler  
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